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 The District Summer Rally is over 

and in the books under all the other 
fantastic rallies we've had in the past 
years. Our total was 221 members!  

Normally I have a very hard time seeing 
the "FUN". It is hard from the team 

perspective to tell since we are always 
working and thinking about what is next 
for the weekend. This year all I can say is 

WOW!. I saw so many smiling faces and 
heard so many stories about the rides and 

the Twisters and the parade that we could see you were having fun. 
 Trying a different style rally made me very nervous, we bought 
these machines to ride and that's what the majority of us did. We 

started the weekend with our benefit for the Happy Tails Animal 
Shelter at Culvers. We had over 40 bikes in the bike show. It looked 

fantastic to see all the bikes in the parking lot! We had great turnout 
for the custard eating contest and it really got us laughing, unless 
you were the one eating all that custard! In the end we donated a 

total of $476.38! A BIG Thank you to everyone and to Culvers for all 

they did to make this happen.  

 The Twisters gave a great show!  A great group of people how 
truly enjoy riding their wings. They came to perform and they 
participated in everything the whole weekend! If you missed them 

you really want to see them at Wing Ding.  

 Our Flag parade is just something you have to see for yourself! 

Beautiful to watch all those motorcycles coming down the road 
carrying the flags and the route was super.  Too bad we didn't get 

much of the towns people to come out and watch, it was truly their 
loss. I have heard from business people who were inside and saw us going by and they said it 

was awesome, never see anything like before.  

We ended the closing ceremonies with our Grand Prize drawings. Our $1000 winner was 
present. Duane Worthey of Chapter D2 won the $1000 drawing. Tom Braun was present for the 

$500 drawing and Joe Rago won the $250! We also gave away almost $700 in 50/50, a set of 

tires and a 2 night stay at White Pines! Congratulations to everyone!  
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H O T  O F F  T H E  S H E L F  ñ M A R Y  A D A M S  D I S T R I C T  D I R E C T O R 
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A S S O C I A T I O NA S S O C I A T I O NA S S O C I A T I O N   

 REGION E é. 2015 

V O L U M E  3   I S S U E  8 

G W R R A  I L L I N O I S  D I S T RI C T  

N E W S L E T T E R- A U G U S T 

I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E : 

F R O M  I L L I N O I S  

D I S T R I C T         

D I R E C T O R 

1  

A D DñW A L L E R 2  

D I S T R I C T  R I D E R       

E D U C A T O R 

3  

M E Cð C O O R D I NA -

T O R S  M A L L E T T 

4 - 5  

A D DñS H I E L D S 6  

N E W S  F R O M  NA -

T I O N A L  O F F I C E 

7 - 9  

I L L I N O I S       

S UM M E R  R A L L Y  

1 0 - 2 0  

M A D   

A N D R E W S 

2 1  

C O Y  /  I O Y  Y E A R  

L I S T I N G 

2 2  

S T A F F  L I S T I N G 2 3 - 2 4  
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Hello from Eastern IL, 

 Well, another Summer Rally is in the books.  What a great 

weekend.  It is almost a little sad when everything is over and it's time to 

head for home.  I really enjoy getting together with people I only get to see 

a few times a year.  The trip home was a warm one.  Met a few sprinkles 

along the way, nothing too serious. 

 For those of you who attended, I truly hope you enjoyed yourselves.  

There was plenty of activities for everyone.   My favorite event was the Flag 

Parade.  This is the first one I actually got to ride in.  It was an impressive 

sight, HOT, but very impressive. 

 The trip home was a warm one.  Met with a few sprinkles along the way, nothing too serious.  Now 

the District Team will be busy planning the next big event - Winter Warmup.  Ideas are forming already. 

 

Until next month 

Tom and Pam Waller  Assistant District Directors         See you soon.    

ASSITANT ILLINOIS DISTRICT DIRECTORSñEASTERN IL. TOM & PAM WALLER 

Tom & Pam Waller 

Assistant Director, 

 Eastern IL District 

 

 Time flies when you are having fun, as we announced at closing I am staying on 

for 1 more year along with most of the team. I want to thank all you for your support in 
this decision. The team has enjoyed the past couple years because of you, the 

members. We hope to continue to bring you ideas and events that you will enjoy 

attending.  

I hope you enjoy the pictures provided and check out the Illinois District website for 

more.  

  

 

 Ride Safe  Thank you,    

 Mary Adams  Illinois Sr. District Director -  Every member counts!  

Save the Date!              Illinois District OPS Meeting 

 

Saturday November 7th, 2015    Rt. 20 Bar & Grill, Freeport, IL 

Sunday November 8th, 2015       Niehaus Cycle Sales, Litchfield, IL 

More information to come.  

H O T  O F F  T H E  S H E L F  ñ M A R Y  A D A M S  D I S T R I C T  D I R E C T O R 
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GWRRA ILLINOIS DISTRICT EDUCATORS  -  DAN & LINDA SUE DAVIS 

 July is over and the 2015 summer rally is now history.   

Rider Education didnõt do a lot this year, but we had a great time. 

The flag parade is always the high point of the summer rally. 

 I have to thank everyone who can out and took part in the parade.  I 

hope everyone has been able to watch the parade on you tube.  There is a link 

on the district web site. 

 We had several rides this year and it is always good to hear that they 

were enjoyed by all who participated. 

 As the riding season continues be careful.  The warmer weather will 

have an effect on your body.  Insure you drink plenty of fluids and take 

additional breaks while riding. 

Remember to watch out for your fellow riders and keep an eye on them for heat 

injuries. 

As always remember ATGATT           Dan and Linda Sue  

Our Mission 

To Save Lives Through Quality,  

World Class Education.  

Our Slogan 

òSafety Is For Life 

Show Class 

1st place - Jim Dillard 

2nd place - Robert Gales 

3rd place - Virgil Booker 

 

Stock/Custom - Bike 1800 

1st place - Charles Mallett 

2nd place - Gene Shields 

 

Stock/Custom - Trike 

1st place - Tony Lasher 

 

 

Stock/Custom - Bike 1500 

1st place - Ron Hefffelfinger 

 

Stock/Custom - Other 

1st place - Heide Lanier 

 

Stock/Custom - Bike 1200 

1st place Greg Osen 

 

Thanks Bob Fowkes for putting 

this all together  

Bike Show Winners:    Illinois Summer Rally Rock Falls  
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GWRRA ILLINOIS DISTRICT MEP COORDINATORS -  CHARLES & NANCY MALLETT 

Through the Looking Glass 

 We just got home from the IL District Summer Rally in Rock 

Falls.  We had a great time catching up with old friends and meeting 

new ones.  We had a couple from our chapter who attended a rally for 

the first time.  We watched their reaction to what was going on around 

them.  We were pleasantly surprised to see that they participated in all 

kinds of activities and asked questions about different events.  They 

were enthusiastic and interested in all the rally had to offer.  In the end 

we were told, òWe had a ball!!ó   

 We hope everyone else who attended enjoyed their weekend of 

riding, eating all the great food provided and fellowship. Participation is the 

key to having a good time!  There were a couple of very happy people in the 

audience at closing that went home with a pocket full of money.  Thanks to all the chapters who sold 

tickets to make this happen.  We got to watch a slide show of the past 35 years of activities in the 

District.  Pictures were submitted by the chapters, but Cheryl and Roy Miller put it all together.  Great 

Job!!!!!  

 The District Team came together and put on a great weekend for the members.  You had to enjoy 

all the homemade desserts brought in by the team members.  Rock Falls was a gracious host to us.  We 

thank all who helped in making this rally a success.  Including, but not limited to:  

 

Å Candlelight Inn & Long Shots (for the discounts on food) 

Å Culverõs (for allowing us to use their parking lot for a community bike show, the custard eating    

 contest and the check for 10% of the sales while we waited tables which equated to $287 for 

 Happy Tails) 

Å Happy Tails (for bringing out some of their dogs for us to cuddle) 

Å Selmiõs Greenhouse and Farms (for the wonderful sweet corn) 

Å Region E Team (who served our dinner on Friday) 

Å Niehaus Cycle Sales 

Å Kansas Twisters 

Å Days Inn 

Å The City of Rock Falls 

Å The hospital (for allowing us to use one of the parking lots for the Kansas Twisters), and 

Å The Rock Falls Police Department (for assisting with the parade).   

Charles & Nancy Mallett  

Membership Enhancement 

Program Coordinators 



 

GWRRAñIllinois District   http://gwrra-ildistrict.com  ~ FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY & KNOWLEDGE 

Page 5 

GWRRA ILLINOIS DISTRICT MEP COORDINATORS -  CHARLES & NANCY MALLETT 

 We would be remiss if we did not thank our Director, Mary Adams, for all of her hard work setting 

up the rally.  A day doesnõt go by that she is not on the phone, the computer or in the car making contacts 

to get what is needed to make the weekend a success.  We also want to take the opportunity to 

congratulate Mary Adams upon being presented with the well deserved honor of the title of Senior District 

Director. 

 It was announced that the Winter Warm Up will be January 22-23 at the Abe Lincoln Hotel in 

Springfield, IL.  It will be a western theme, but not all of the details are available at this time.  Keep an eye 

out for more information to come. 

 A little update for some Wing Ding Fun:  Your National Directors, Ray and Sandi Garris, have 

challenged us all to wear our CRAZY HATs at Wing Ding this year. They have promised a one-of-a-kind 

reward for everyone making the effort. Join in on the CRAZY HAT Contest on Friday, Sept. 4 at 12:30 p.m. 

in the East Hall.  Here are the rules outlined for this yearõs event. 

Å Categories ð One category for all 

Å Class ð Individual 

Å Winners for first, second and third place 

Å Judging ð Applause from the audience 

Bring your hat and your creativity and letõs have some FUN at the contest!   

 

See you at Region Rally in Green Bay!  Let the good times roll!! 

 

 Nancy & Charles Mallett     

GWRRA IL District MEP Coordinators      ildistmec@gmail.com   
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 The 2015 District Rally is now history and we had a great time meeting eve-

ryone. We heard many compliments on the rally. We got to do some riding while 

there. We had four or five different rides to pick from and everyone that took them, 

said they we're great routes. It takes time for someone to find a few good roads in 

the flatlands of Illinois. Thank òNot my Jobó Bob Adams for doing the planning, pre-

ride and leading at least one of them.  

 I had fun on Thursday night winning the custard eating contest. On Friday 

night I won the 50/50 raffle 1st prize and of course my wife asked òwhere is my cutó. 

I think everyone that has won money has had this happen. Then to wrap it up I won 

the Light Show for non-moving lights on an GL1800.  

 I guess what I am saying is, if you get involved in things at the rally, you have fun. And who doesnõt want to 

have fun.  

 Our District Director Mary Adams received the òSenior District Director Awardó from National Deputy Direc-

tor, Districts B & E, Bruce Beeman. Mary was so surprised that she was almost unable to say any thing. She has 

done a great job and she deserved this recognition, Great Job Mary thanks for all you do. 

 On Saturday we had the flag parade. We had enough bikes show up to have all 50 states represented 

along which allowed us to have the five armed services flags and the POW flag. With the heat, a few bikes started 

to overheat when we were riding with the wind and not getting enough air to the bikes to keep them cooled down. 

so they had to drop out and cool down. Even with that it was really impressive to see all the bikes riding side by 

side and making the lane changes in an orderly manner as we are taught in our riding classes. Goes to show how 

much difference it makes when we are all trained to ride as a team. When the leader, Bob Adams, told the group to 

move to the left or the right, you could see the group shift like a snake and they were connected to the bike in front 

of them. Then seeing everyone in proper riding gear was good. Thanks to all that participated in the flag parade.  

 We watched the Kansas Twisters Drill Team do their show of riding in close, tight groups  through many 

different figurations without effort. Watching eight bikes doing simultaneous circles just a few inches apart was 

amazing.  

 I did pick up a tip for keeping directions while leading one of the rides from the members of the Kansas 

Twisters. Iõm sure everyone has at some time or another tried to read directions from a piece of paper with the 

wind blowing it around. Use a dry erase marker and write the turns or directions on the inside of your windshield 

and when you pass each turn you use your finger to wipe it off and you donõt loose track of where you are. Then to 

get the marker completely off, use polish or cleaner that is approved for your windshield so it doesnõt damage the 

windshield. It does work great and I had to use those directions, written on the windshield, on the ride that I lead 

as my Garmin decided to quit working that morning.   

Keep Safe and Keep Riding 

Gene & Annette 

Assistant District Directors   Northwest Illinois 

Gene & Annette Shields 

Assistant Director, IL 

District 

GWRRA ILLINOIS ASSISTANT DISTRICT DIR.   -GENE & ANNETTE SHIELDS 
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Gold Wing Road Riders Association 
  

 

Ray & Sandi Garris are very happy to announce the appointment of Barb & John Pons as National 

Directors of Membership Enhancement effective July 2nd, 2015. If those names sound familiar, they are 

our 2014-15 International Couple of the Year.  

John and Barb like to refer to themselves as òadventurous sortsó.  Their adventures have included living 

full-time in a 40-foot RV, enjoying life as full-time ski instructors in Breckenridge, leading scuba dives in 

the Caribbean, and now riding their Gold Wings all over the United States and Canada.  Wherever they go, 

no matter what theyõre doing, their goal is to have FUN.  

This delightful couple joined GWRRA in 2010, and then dove headfirst into the FUN side of the 

organization.  They served Colorado Chapter J as Chapter Directors for two years, earning Senior Director 

status in the process.  As Colorado District Directors, they surrounded themselves with a stellar staff that 

created the òBack to the Futureó themed district rally that was touted as one of the most FUN Colorado 

rallies ever.  And their participation at every level earned them selection as the GWRRA International 

Couple of the Year for 2014-2015.  What could be more FUN than that? 

Well, it looks like their FUN is just getting started!  As your newly appointed National Directors of the 

Membership Enhancement Program, their commitment is to inject FUN into everything that they do.  Even 

though we want to refer to our Chapter Directors as our òFun Directors,ó Barb & John want to create òFun 

Expertsó at every level, create more FUN experiences for our GWRRA membership, and live the GWRRA 

motto, òFriends for FUN, Safety and Knowledgeó.   

John and Barb can be reached at mepgwrra@gmail.com.   

Please join Sandi & I in welcoming them Barb & John as your new National Directors of the Membership 

Enhancement Program! Are you ready, here comes FUN! 

John and Barb can be reached at mepgwrra@gmail.com.   

Thank you, 

 

Ray & Sandi Garris 

Your Directors of GWRRA 
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Gold Wing Road Riders Association 
  

 

Wowzer!! We have a brand new President of GWRRA! Double Wowzer!! She is one of us. A Member for 

many years, former Region Directors, former Deputy Directors and Assistant Director of Training, and of 

course, a valuable Member of Team GWRRA. This wonderful couple brings many years of experience and 

leadership within GWRRA and from the business world. 

Sandi and I can speak for our entire TEAM GWRRA in welcoming Anita and JR to this important position 

leading our Association. We look forward to working together with Anita to help our wonderful Association 

grow and prosper. I can guarantee you that the trip will include lots of FUN for all. We are also excited to 

have Anita, JR and Denali continue as Members of Team GWRRA. 

You now have a personal invitation from the new President of GWRRA to come to Wing Ding in Huntsville 

and collect the hugs and handshakes they have waiting for you. Please plan to join Anita, JR and Sandi 

and I as we ride together in the Grand Parade. Come join the Fun and òMeet the Prez!ó 

Speaking of Wing Ding, have you helped spread the 

word? We have extended the special registration offer until August 3rd! Hurry, sign up, come to Huntsville, 

have a blast and save money today! Please reach out to your Team Members and give them your 

personal invitation to come and join the FUN we have planned for them in Huntsville! 

òBlast Offó in Huntsville with one of the best Wing Dings we have ever offered to our Members. Can you 

remember what motivated your first Wing Ding trip? I do, it was a friend in GWRRA who shared with us 

how much fun we could have together at our òFamily Reunionó each year. Please donõt keep it a secret, 

bring them along, itõs òMore the Merrier!ó 

Sandi and I are looking forward to meeting you in Huntsville with lots of hugs and handshakes and loads 

of fun. 

 

Ray & Sandi Garris 
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GWRRA Special Announcement 

"The District Directors in Region E have all decided to sweeten the pot for the top Region E recruiter who 

will be determined by the home office. 

Each District plus Region E will give a free registration to their respective Rallies to the top Recruiter in 

the Region   

The  voucher will be good for the next District/Region Rally following Wing Ding 2015!" 

  

Mary Adams     Illinois  Sr. District Director 
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Illinois Summer Rally  

On the next few pages are pictures from around the Summer Rally. From some of the rides to 

Thursday night party to Kansas Twisters drill team and the general pics. Would like to thank 

Jean Potwora for the pictures 
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Illinois Summer Rally  
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Illinois Summer Rally  
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Illinois Summer Rally  
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Illinois Summer Rally  


